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August 18, 2021

Hon. Mayor Cathi Malke and Peshtigo City Council Members
City of Peshtigo

331 French Street, Suite A

Peshtigo, WI 54157

Re: Intermunicipal Water Service Agreement Discussions
Dear Mayor Malke:

On behalf of the Town of Peshtigo Board of Supervisors, I am writing to invite you to meet to
discuss available water service options for the Town. As you know, an intergovernmental water
service agreement with the City of Peshtigo has been identified as a technically feasible solution
for providing potable water to Town residents. While we intend to explore all potential
solutions, and recognize that intergovernmental water service agreements involve many technical
details, we are firmly committed to solving the problem and believe an intergovernmental
approach to be a viable option. We are optimistic that a mutually beneficial agreement can be
achieved with the City of Peshtigo.

A summit of stakeholders will be taking place in September and we invite your participation in
that process. If you feel it beneficial to meet prior to the summit please let me know as we are
currently working to secure an engineering consultant to guide our efforts and once done, we will
happily meet to answer as many questions as possible. We will look forward to hearing from
you and working toward a cooperative community remedy to the environmental health issue
neither of us participated in creating.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cindy Boyle
Town of Peshtigo Chair



